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Welcome to Teaching the EU, a website hosted by the European Union Centre of Excellence at 
the University of Victoria. This website serves as a resource for middle and secondary school 
teachers in British Columbia, providing information and resources on topics relating to B.C., 
Canada and the European Union. Designed with the B.C. secondary school curriculum in mind, 
these webpages provide valuable resources, suggested lesson plans, and other classroom 
activities.  
 
We are grateful for funding from the European Commission and the University of Victoria’s EU 
Centre of Excellence (EUCE). This website is the culmination of a three-year project (2014-16) 
in which the EUCE worked with the B.C. Secondary School Teachers Association (BCSSTA) 
organizing annual workshops and symposia for secondary school teachers to discover curricular 
connections pertaining to the EU and European integration.  
 
 


